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In accordance with ALA Policy A.4.2.5.5: “Annual reports from ALA division presidents shall be submitted to Council in writing for inclusion in the record of Council meetings.” On May 31, 2019, PLA’s Annual Report to the ALA Council and Executive Board was submitted on behalf of President Monique le Conge Ziesenhenne, PhD. 

As part of PLA’s “Stronger Together” messaging campaign, this report helps demonstrate how PLA makes ALA a stronger organization through by aligning our strategic priorities with theirs, by contributing to their bottom line, and by strengthening their library networks. To further emphasize the strategic nature of our work, the majority of content is organized under the five main goal areas of PLA’s 2018-2022 Strategic Plan.

The full report (PDF, 18 pgs.) is appended.

